If you or a loved one has been diagnosed with myotonic dystrophy type 1
(DM1), you know how important it is to find a treatment that affects the
underlying cause of the disease and not just the symptoms.

Local doctors are currently conducting a medical research study for
people who have been diagnosed with DM1. In this study, they want to
evaluate the safety and tolerability of an experimental drug when it is
administered over a few weeks.

To pre-qualify for this study, you must:

e Be 20 to 55 years of age
e Be diagnosed with DM1
e Have developed the symptoms of DM1 after the age of 12

All study-related visits, tests, and drugs will be provided to you at no cost.
In addition, reimbursement for study-related travel may be provided.



